
 
 
 

As communicated in October 2009, we are planning to update our Operating System support for HP 

Output Server software products in 2010. In preparation for these changes, we are discontinuing 

support of existing or older versions. 

In accordance with these plans, we are announcing the discontinuance of support for the following 

Operating System Versions:  

- Solaris 9  

- AiX 5.2 

- Linux Redhat 4.0 Enterprise Server and Advance Server version. 

- Suse Linux 9 

- Windows 2003 Server 32 and 64 Bits (NB: Windows 2003 Server R2 is 

supported) 
 

These Operating Systems versions will not be supported in Service Pack 10.1, which is planned to be 

released in March, 2010.  

We realize, moving to a new Operating System version involves a great deal of work and planning. As a 

good partner, we are available to help you move to supported versions. 

If you would like to discuss support or require additional information, please contact your local HP 

Support Representative or the HP Output Management Account Manager in your region.  

 

 


